PVC: DMC-Middle Petroleum Chemicals Joint Stock Company was no longer a member unit of DMC
On 23 July 2018, Drilling Mud Corporation announced as follows:
To implement plan to restructure the period from 2016 to 2020, Drilling Mud Corporation (DMC) completed withdrawal of the whole of capital of DMC at DMC-Middle Petroleum Chemicals Joint Stock Company. According to, from 12 Jun 2018, DMC-Middle Petroleum Chemicals Joint Stock Company was no longer a unit member of DMC
